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Pupils 
of the week  

Georgie Langan 

Barnaby Kent 

James Pybus 

Clara Baxter 

Seb Easton 

Elsa Hornby 

Nancy Willis 

Jemma Marsay 

Merryn Kelly 

 

 

Home                  

discussion    

question                 

Stan asked… 

Why is             

forgiveness     

important?     

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Well done to everyone who tried their best and behaved beautifully this week – we know who you are! 

One of the many things I love about Roseberry is that we are a family. We care for one another and work 

together as a team. Relationships within our school community are really positive and it was lovely to 

pop into classrooms during Parents’ and Carers’ Evenings this week to hear teachers sharing feedback 

about children’s learning and development. Thank you to everyone who attended. If you didn’t manage 

to speak to your child’s teacher, please don’t hesitate to contact them to make an appointment!               

Another thing that makes me feel proud is the way in which our Roseberry family cares about the       

environment. Yesterday and today, children across the school took part in an Environmental Day, 

planned by Miss Tucker and our Global Council. This included a whole school piece of art work,         

produced by using single use plastic, to raise awareness of the impact plastic is having upon our natural 

world. We all agree that it’s so important that we protect our planet for future generations.  Mrs Channing                                              

Act of Kindness                                                                                               
This week, Daniel Fisher has been nominated for this award for giving       

another child his red nose to cheer them up. It also goes to Lilly-Mae Parker 
for being a kind and caring friend. 

 Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              
This week, our lunchtime award goes to Etta Wisniewski,                

Harry Wilson and Darcie-Rose Savvery.    

         School meals                                                                              
If you would like your child to have a school meal, 
this MUST be booked via the My Child At School 

app at least 24 hours before the meal is to be taken, 
please.                                                                                

If your child does not have a meal booked, we      
expect them to bring a packed lunch from home into 

school.                                                                  
Sadly, we still have number of parents who do not 
book meals or send a packed lunch into school. 

This means that office staff have to spend valuable 
time calling parents in order to ensure children are 
fed (on Monday morning, this took over an hour). 

If you are unsure of how to book meals via the app, 
we are more than happy to guide you through the 

process.                                                                       
Thank you to everyone who books their children’s 

meals on time! 

What a smart pooch! 
Toby is very proud of his   
new haircut!                      
Here he is with his red nose, 
which he wore all day last   
Friday for Comic Relief!                                      

Toby 
would 
like to 
say a 
big, 
woofy, 
thank 
you to         
everyone 
who 
bought a 
red nose! 

                                      Baby news! 
I am delighted to inform you that we have another                                          

Roseberry baby on the way!                                                                                                   
Mrs Davies and her husband are very excited to be expecting their      

second child, due to arrive in August. How lovely!      

Please remember to 

download the My 

Child At School app 

so that you receive 

important           

messages! 



Clubs              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

If you’d like to run a club for our younger children, and are happy to 

go through DBS clearance, please let us know!                  

We’ve listened to your comments about the fairness of the TTRS tournament and are making changes! 

Global Council Top Tip                                                                                

Set up a family reward chart and decide on a treat for everyone 

to enjoy when you’ve collected a certain amount of recyclable items! 

 Helping our global family 

Do you have a simple idea for 
how your class could raise    

money for the people of 
Ukraine? If you do, please share 

it with your teacher! 

                                 Important dates for your diary              

28th March: 6pm East Barnby residential visit information session for Y6 

parents on Teams (via Mrs Murton’s Teams page)                                         

4th April: Dress rehearsal of Y3/4 and Y4/5 performance for whole 

school                                                                                                                

5th April: 1.30pm and 6pm Y3/4 and Y4/5 performance in 

the Lower School hall for families (info to follow)                                                                                    

8th April: Break up for the holiday!                                                                                                                         

25th April: Return to school for more learning through fun! 

Singing group 

(free)                                              

In lower school hall 

Tuesday                         
11.45am - 12.15pm 

Mrs Fletcher 

Years Three and 

Four and Mrs    

Davies’ class 

Football team 

(free) 

Wednesday                                    
3.20pm - 4.20pm                               
Mark Shimwell 

Years Five and 

Six 

  

Cross Country 

(free)                                   

Please bring warm clothes 

Thursday                                          

12.00 - 12.30pm  

Mrs Davis                                   

Mr Moore and 
Mrs Murton’s 

class 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 

Thursday                                       
3.10pm - 4.10pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Key Stage Two 

Multi sports                    

(not football) 

(Charge applies) 

Friday                           
3.00pm - 4.10pm  
Mark Shimwell 

Years One to Six 

Football 

(Charge applies) 

 

Friday                           

3.10pm - 4.30pm  

Mark Cromack 

Years Three to 

Six 

We love to hear of your                

success!                                            

It’s lovely when children share their 

out of school achievements with us. 

If you have achieved an award,   

certificate, medal or trophy, we’d 

love to see them during 

our Friday assembly! 

MIDDAY SUPERVISORY ASSISTANT VACANCY                                                                                         

Monday - Friday      12.00pm to 1.00pm                                                                                          

Are you patient, understanding, caring and interested in helping children? Do you wish to work as part of 

a happy, friendly, team in attractive surroundings? 

We currently have a vacancy for a dedicated and committed Midday Supervisory Assistant with the ability 

to foster excellent working relationships with children and adults. The successful applicant will work as a 

member of a team to ensure that children are safe and secure during the lunch time break, both in the 

dining hall and outside.                                                                                                     

Experience in working with children is desirable but not essential, as appropriate training will be provided. 

If you are interested in applying for the position, which is subject to an enhanced DBS check and suitable 

references, please visit our website at www.roseberryacademy.org to access a person specification and 

application form, or contact the school office on 01642 722883. 

 

Behaving beautifully in                    
and out of school 

Some of the problems we deal 
with in school are the result of 

children’s behaviour in the park 
or online. Please remember,       

children, that we expect you to 
behave as well outside school as 

you do when you’re at school. 
We know that we are judged by 
what we say and what we do. 

Let’s make sure that people see 
you as well behaved, polite and 

caring members of our          
Roseberry family, whether you’re 

in school, at home or in our      
village. 


